







									September 2016
Hi UP IMA Chapter Member!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our first activity this year is a tour of Neenah Paper Munising Mill on East Munising Avenue in Munising, MI, on Friday afternoon, October 14, 2016, at 2 p.m.  This is a fascinating opportunity!  Earn CPE by touring a paper company that is located right here in the UP!  See the next page for more details (and don’t forget to sign up)!

Our annual Holiday Dinner is tentatively planned for Friday, December 2, 2016 at 6 p.m. at the Wawonowin Country Club.  We are working on arranging a guest speaker.  More details will follow in the next newsletter.

We are planning a tour/meeting for after the New Year.  If you have an idea for a meeting or would like to tour a particular business or organization in the Upper Peninsula, please send your ideas to me via e-mail at jothomps@nmu.edu or give me a call (227-1803 or 228-8052).

I hope to see you at Munising Mill on Friday, October 14, 2016!

YOUR President,



Joel Thompson














TOUR:		Neenah Paper Munising Mill	 
			501 East Munising Ave.
			Munising, MI 49862

HOSTED BY:  	Mark Arrieri, Mill Manager	
(IMA member)
			
WHEN:		2:00 p.m., Friday, October 14, 2016

WHAT:	A tour of the Munising Mill of Neenah Paper.  This is a paper mill.    

DIRECTIONS:	From Marquette, take M-28 toward Munising.  On the far side of Munising where M-28 turns right (at the caution/traffic light), continue straight onto East Munising Avenue.  The mill is on the left (it’s the big building!)  Find an appropriate parking place for a visitor (there are no reserved parking spaces in the employee parking lots).  The drive should take 50 minutes or so from Marquette.

CONTACT:  	Julie Downs (227-2960 or judowns@nmu.edu) with your name and affiliation by 2 p.m., Tuesday, October 11, 2016, if you plan to attend!

SPECIAL NOTES:  The Munising Mill will not admit anyone who is an employee of another paper company as we will see their operations.  If you are such an employee, please participate in our other activities like our upcoming Holiday Dinner!  Also, no pictures will be allowed.

	This is a mill tour so dress accordingly including not wearing open toed shoes.  Additional safety guidelines will be provided at the mill.   








